
 

 
SPECIAL NOTICE OF ELECTRONIC REMOTE MEETING OF THE 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF THE 
HURON-CLINTON METROPOLITAN AUTHORITY 

 
Please take notice that a regular meeting of the Board of Commissioners of the Huron-Clinton 
Metropolitan Authority will be held on Thursday, Sept. 10, 2020 at 1:00 pm at the Administrative Office 
and by electronic remote access in accordance with Governor Whitmer’s Executive Order 2020-154, 
will be implemented in response to COVID-19.  
 
The public may participate in the meeting through GoToMeetings access by computer and smart 
phone using the following link:  
 

https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/329075005 
 
 
The public may also participate by calling into the below number: 
 

Phone: +1 (872) 240-3212 
 

Access Code: 329-075-005 
 
 
Members of the public will only be able to speak during the public comment portion of the meeting 
and such comment will be limited to three minutes per person. To provide for orderly public 
participation, a person wishing to speak must state their name and request to be recognized by the 
Chairperson or designated meeting facilitator. All persons indicating a desire to speak during public 
comment will be recognized. If, prior to the meeting, members of the public have certain questions or 
wish to provide input on any business that will be addressed at the meeting then such persons may 
contact Commission members through Shawn Athayde, Recording Secretary, by email, phone, or 
mail, at the address listed at the bottom of this notice. 
 
 
Posted: Sept. 8, 2020 

 
Special Notes: 

 
The Huron-Clinton Metropolitan Authority will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and 
services to individuals with disabilities upon 72-hour advance notice by contacting Shawn Athayde, 
Recording Secretary, or Robert Rudolph, Chief of Information Technology by email, phone, or mail 
at the below address:  
 

Shawn Athayde 
Recording Secretary 

Huron-Clinton Metropolitan Authority 
13000 High Ridge Dr. 

Brighton MI 48114-9058 
Phone: (810) 494-6033 

shawn.athayde@metroparks.com 
 

Robert Rudolph, Jr. 
Chief of Information Technology 

Huron-Clinton Metropolitan Authority 
13000 High Ridge Dr. 

Brighton, MI 48114-9058 
Phone: 810-494-6035 

robert.rudolph@metroparks.com 
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